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General Comment

I’ve looked for the previous comments posted and can’t find them. Why is that? Why is so much kept
hidden? It seems like the public is purposely being kept in the dark. The cost and sacrifices of the
communities affected by this so called infrastructure are totally UNFAIR. So much money is being
“thrown” at this unfair project. Is it the only possible solution? Why don’t we spend the money wasted on
this project to explore options that are fair and don’t destroy our beautiful farms in the process.


